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Gdansk, January 23, 2023. 
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N O T I C E  T O  S K I P P E R S  N O .  0 5 / 2 0 2 3  

Pursuant to Article 14 section 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017. - Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2021, item 

2233 as amended) and Art. 43 section (6) of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of 

Laws of 2022, item 1097 as amended). The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

Due to the temporary improvement of weather conditions and the absence of ice phenomena on the the 

Martwa Wisła River and the Vistula River, the validity of Message No. 01/2023 is extended until January 29, 

2023. All conditions and restrictions stated in the said message remain in force. 

 

 

Valid navigation messages are published on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/  At the same 

time, we would like to inform you that until sailing reopens, the publication of daily navigational information 

on our website issuspended. 
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